BAPTIST GENERAL CONFERENCE 5750 NORTH ASHLAND AVE. o CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60626 o Tclephone (Area 312) 275-3590

EDWARD J. HALES, Director of Stewardship

March 11, 1969

Rt. Rev. Bishop Vasken Kebreslian
Vicar General

Diocese of the Armenian Church

of North Americsa

630 Second Street

New York, New York 10016

Dear Bishop Kebreslian:

Just a note to express my personal appreciation to you for your
gracious hospitality to me during my recent visit in New York
City. I appreciated so much the opportunity to meet with you
and with those others of your organization who were present at
our meeting on Wednesday.

Thank you, also, for your kindness in driving me to my scheduled
appointment later in the day. I trust that our time together
will have proved profitable to your people and want you to be
assured of my interest in being of any further counsel that may
be needed in the future.

May God's richest blessing rest upon you and your labors.

Yours Ln Christ's service,

é*dv (G//%&

Edward J. Ha
Director of Stewardship

EJH/amo

REPRESENTING: Education, Foreign Missions, Home Missions, Publications, Bible School and Young Pecople’s Work, Women’s Work, Men’s Work




